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The MSSNY – YPS met in early June and discussed several topics including recruiting new 
members and retaining current members. Goals set by our Chair are highly focused this year on 
partnering with the membership and communications divisions of MSSNY to improve 
engagement and membership of early career physicians.  

 

The YPS sent a full delegation to the AMA-YPS meeting in Chicago in early June. 
Representatives this year are: Charles Lopresto DO, Jane Simpson DO, James Docherty DO, and 
Jocelyn Young DO. Our coalition also includes MSSNY members who represent their specialty 
society within the YPS including Carlos Zapata MD and Erik Blutinger MD. The delegation was 
able to garner support from other representatives for NY resolutions that will be discussed and 
voted on at the full AMA HOD.  

 

The YPS welcomes any section members from your counties and districts to attend our virtual 
meetings. 


